
Wednesday, 25 November 2020 
 

Christ Church URC, Rayleigh 
Children and family’s news and chat week 36! 

 Hello peeps! How is everyone? Don’t forget that advent starts soon, so get your candles ready to put in 

your window if you haven’t already! I live over in Eastwood, but I’m still going to have a go at putting a 

different candle in the window for each day leading up to Christmas! (See last weeks news for a template 

to use, and the bottom of the page for a different one!).  

 Don’t forget if you would like to help out with our Christmas plans, I am looking for young people to read 

some of the bible passages connected to the nativity, in a video which you can make yourself at home and 

then send me. Or you could record yourself singing a verse of your favourite carol and send it to me! You 

can also dress up as one of the nativity characters if you would like and send me the pictures! We will have 

our usual zoom Sundayclub at 11.15am on Sunday I’m looking forward to seeing you all then. Pictures 

below of last weeks zoom where we made Shaun the sheep pictures!  

 

 

https://youtu.be/JsHO8D2AES0 - Story for under-fives – who is God.  

 “Just as each of us has one body with many members, and these members do 

not all have the same function, so in Christ we who are many form one body, 

and each member belongs to all the others.” Romans 12 verses 4 and 5.  

Here Paul is writing to the Christians in Rome. He is talking about our bodies having lots of 

different parts, and each have a special job within our bodies. As Christians, we are also 

part of one body of people who can all work together and who all belong together – you 

are never alone! 

A poem by Beatrix Potter:  

Ninny, nanny, netticoat,  

In a white petticoat,  

With a red nose,  

The longer she stands, the shorter she grows – what is she?  

 

If you need to get in touch with me my number is: Tel: 07511950633

https://youtu.be/JsHO8D2AES0
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Diary:  

 

Sunday 9am –
10am 
 
 
11.15am – 

Sandy uploads a short, recorded, children and family 
worship video which can be accessed via Facebook or the 
website.  
 
Sundayclub zoomers message me for the link.  

Mondays – 10am Zoom parenting group for parents with 0 to 5-year olds. 
Please message me if you are interested. 

Wednesday –
1.45pm 

Singing on zoom, for all ages! Contact me for the link. 

Future dates: 
Sunday 6th Dec – 
10am All Age 
worship at the 
church: & 
Christmas Eve 
Christingle 
services at 2pm 
and 4pm. 

Book in with Sandy or Pat as there are limited 
spaces.  

Stop press:  
Sandy is taking part in the Christmas jumper Day on 11th December for Save the Children. Perhaps you’d 

like to donate?  

 *Text TEAMJOY2JUMP to 70050 to donate £2 to Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day. You'll be billed £2 plus 

standard rate text message. We receive 100% of your donation. By texting TEAMJOY2JUMP you agree to calls about 

fundraising appeals, campaigns, events and other ways to support. Include NO PHONE to opt out of calls. Queries? 

02070126400. Read our Privacy Policy www.savethechildren.org.uk/privacy 

 

With Love, Sandy, Children and Family worker. Xxx 
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P. S. here’s another candle picture for you to colour:  

 


